
Appendix H – Update 4/8/2015 

This has been fully implemented into the Welcome Packet provided to supervisors 

and managers for on-boarding of new employees. 

Current employees have completed the training and signed an acknowledgement.  

The Acknowledgements are filed in the employee personnel file.   


